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Legislative and Fiscal Summary of Administration Legislation 
 
To:  Members, Anne Arundel County Council 
 
From:  Ethan Hunt, Director of Government Affairs /s/ 
 
Via:  Hannah Dier, Deputy Chief Administrative Officer 
 
Date:  November 12, 2024 
 
Subject: Resolution No. 49-24 – approving the application to the United States 

Department of Justice, Office of Justice Programs, for a grant under the 
Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant Program federal FY 2024 
Local Solicitation and recognizing the County Executive’s authority to act 
in connection with the grant 

 
 

This summary was prepared by the Anne Arundel County Government Relations Office 
for use by members of the Anne Arundel County Council during consideration of Resolution No. 
49-24.  

 
 

Summary 
 
 The Administration seeks approval of the annual application to the US Department of 
Justice, Office of Justice Programs, for a grant under the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice 
Assistance Grant (BJAG) Program federal FY 2024 Local Solicitation. The County has prepared 
an application for this grant in the amount of $141,404, with no matching requirement.  
 

 
Purpose 

 
  The BJAG Program requires that applications be approved by the applicant’s governing 
body and made public, with an opportunity for citizens and neighborhood- or community-based 
organizations to comment. 
 
 The County’s federal FY 2024 application totals $141,404, and anticipates funding to be 
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used by the State’s Attorney’s Office, Health Department, Sheriff’s Office, Circuit Court Drug 
Court, and Partnership for Children, Youth, and Families. 
  
 

Fiscal Impact 
 

 Please see the Fiscal Note the Budget Office has prepared for an explanation of the fiscal 
impact of this Bill. 
    

Additional Information 
 
 The Government Relations Office is available to answer any additional questions regarding 
this Bill. Specific questions should be directed to Lori L. Blair Klasmeier, Office of Law; Steven 
Theroux, Budget Office; or Mary Lynn Bobbitt, Health Department. Thank you. 
 
 
cc: Honorable Steuart Pittman, County Executive 
 Christine Anderson, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Jenny Proebstle, Chief of Staff 
 Gregory Swain, County Attorney 
 Chris Trumbauer, Budget Officer 
  


